
First Presbyterian Church 
 

Sharing with and Caring for  

Each Other 
 

This Week 

August 7 thru August 14 

Leading in Worship Today: 
 

 Pastor Andrew Long, preaching 

 Don Klug, Liturgist 

 Carl Bingle, Organist 

 Sara Gleason, Director of Music 

 Michele Bariteau, Lindsey Davis, flutes 

Connecting to Our Community and the World 
 

First Presbyterian is blessed to provide space for several community-based ministries 
and programs.  All are open to members of the church and community and meet on  
the following days: 
 Al-Anon, 6:30 p.m., Tuesdays, Fellowship Hall 
  Special Religious Education, 6:30 p.m., Tuesdays, Chapel 
  Alcoholics Anonymous - First Watertown Group, 8:00 p.m., Fellowship Hall 
 

VBS Donation to MELT from the kids, their families and FPC Friends 
totaled $175.00!  Thank you for your support of this vital mission in Malawi! 
 

Pastor Andrew will be traveling with the MELT team to Malawi from 
August 9 through August 23.  During that time we are honored to  
welcome Rev. Julia Wright to preach and lead us in worship, and  
Rev. Libby Moses, who will be available to answer pastoral calls.   

Pastor Andrew plans to be back in the office August 30. 
 

If you have a pastoral need or concern during this time,  
please call the church office to be connected to Rev. Moses. 



BIRTHDAYS THIS WEEK 
 

August 7     Nikolai Garry 

August 8     Bill Barden 

August 8     Annie Hollenbeck 

August 8     Katie Burgoon Long 

August 13   Mark Waterbury 

Join Us Next Sunday, August 14, 2022 
 

Worship Service: 

 10:00 a.m. in the sanctuary  
  Rev. Julia Sprague Wright, preaching 
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FIRST PRESBYTERIAN CHURCH 
403 WASHINGTON STREET 
WATERTOWN, NY  13601 

315-782-1750 
E-Mail:  wfpcsec@gmail.com 

Website: www.watertownfirstpres.org 

CHURCH OFFICE HOURS 

Monday thru Friday, 10:00 a.m. to 3:00 p.m.. 

Praying and Caring for Each Other 
 

We Pray For… 
 

MELT trip to Malawi, Barbara, Sherrie, Amy, Jamie, William,  
Fred M., Josh L., Sister Diane, Shirley, Tyler & Rochelle,  
Grace, Sam & Ruth, Mary, Tom, Suzanne, Linda & Ken, Shane,  
Ed, Millie, Gerda, Annie, First Presbyterian, Watertown,  
NNY Presbytery, Synod of The Northeast, Presbyterian Disaster 
Assistance, the people of Ukraine, the sick, all essential workers, 
students & teachers, medical professionals, all serving in the  
military, peace & justice, all people in positions of power &  
leadership. 

Today’s Radio Broadcast is given in loving memory of 
Jeanne and David Stanley, by the radio committee.   
David and Jeanne were instrumental in establishing the  
radio ministry at First Presbyterian Church, and were  
devoted advocates for many years. 


